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The currently proposed Northern Pass project has too many unresolved issues that have been 
highlighted and brought to the attention of the SEC. 
This project could and should be denied a permit to be sited because of these issues. 
The project has been extremely poorly planned and designed which makes it unacceptable. 
But also and even more importantly this proposed project is a "merchant project" and it fails to 
meet the unique and required standard that a "sustainability project" doesn't have to provide. 
The proposed Northern Pass project fails to provide a benefit to the wellbeing and public good 
of NH. 
This project has been overwhelmingly opposed by an undisputable majority of NH citizens since 
its inception 8 years ago and that opposition has increased to date. 
For this reason alone the Northern Pass project must be denied a permit to be sited. 
 
I want all the SEC members to know that I realize what an impact this lengthy deliberation has 
had on each of you and I truly appreciate all your dedicated efforts. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jon Wilkinson 
 


